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Robert L. Stone to Jacob Stone 

San Francisco, California, 4 July 1944. 

Autograph letter signed, . 

 

 

[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 

Dear Dad — 

I just want to write you a few lines to wish you the happiest of birthdays and to let you know that 

I'm thinking of you on July 15th and only wish that all of us could be with you to help celebrate 

your 50th. 

You're a swell gent Dad, and you make a mighty tough example for your sons to live up to. I 

only hope that on my 50th birthday I have as many friends and have made as great a success out 

of my life as you have. 

This damn war sure makes it tough for all of us and particularly on special occasions. Let it 

suffice that I'll be with you in spirit to wish the greatest Dad a fellow ever had, a million happy 

returns on the 15th. 

With loads of love — 

Bobby  

 

[envelope] 

Lt. R. L. Stone 0-696041 

AAF 

APO 16280 AS (19) 

℅ Postmaster 

San Francisco, Cal. 

 

Lt. Comdr. J. C. Stone 

375 Park Avenue 

New York City 

N.Y.  

 

[written on back flap of envelope] 

DO NOT OPEN UNTIL JULY 15TH 
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Notes: 

Letter is written on United States Air Forces letterhead. 

“Opened by U.S. Army Examiner” tape on envelope.  
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